
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS SLATE FOR 2022 ANNUAL MEETING VOTE 

VOTE IS FOR A TWO-YEAR TERM BEGINNING 2.2.2022 

AMANDA MOORE 

JENNIFER EASTMAN 

NICK TSOUKNAKIS 

JENNY SINCLAIR 

 

 

Amanda Moore  

Was born and raised in the Upper Valley, graduated from Lebanon High in 2006, and has 

spent most of her life on the NH side of the river. She graduated from Franklin Pierce 

University with a BA in Human Services and is now a Business Account Manager for 

VABIR (Vermont Association of Business, Industry, and Rehabilitation) based out of 

White River Junction. Her work focuses on serving Vermonters with disabilities and 

other barriers to employment in their vocational pursuits by forming relationships with 

our local business community to better understand employer workforce needs. She 

formerly served on the Springfield Regional Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 

for six years, including in the roles of Secretary, Vice President, President, and Past 

President over the last four.  

 

Jennifer Eastman 

Was born and raised in the beautiful hills and valleys of Quechee, VT, where her father 

and his siblings were raised by her grandparents on their farm (where part of the 

Quechee Club now resides), the Quechee Fells Farm. Graduating from Hartford High 

School in 1993, she spent the next 10 years of her life – on and off - working her way 

through college both at the University of Rhode Island and the University of Arizona, 

where she studied Retail and Consumer Science. She moved back to the Upper Valley in 

2008 and after 13 years in sales and management, she finds herself happily ensconced in 

the Retail Management side of banking, first with Bar Harbor Bank and Trust, and now as 

Branch Manager at Mascoma Bank on Sykes Mtn. Avenue, White River Junction. 

 


